BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF KENT COUNTY PROCEDURES FOR PUBLIC COMMENT

In response to the State of Emergency due to COVID-19, and in lieu of public appearance, the meeting is being held virtually, via teleconference and viewable on the County website at www.kentcounty.com/government.

It is our desire that everyone who wishes to comment be given a fair and uninterrupted opportunity to express their views to the County Commissioners during this public comment period.

- Comments will be limited to three (3) minutes in length.
- Comments longer than three (3) minutes will be required to be submitted in writing.
- The Board President will open the meeting to Public Comments, citizens are asked to state their name, address, and the topic of interest. Citizens are to ask that all views be expressed in a respectful and civil manner. The Board respects your desire and right to convey your message freely. We ask as a courtesy to the Board and our citizens that you respect the Commissioners' request to refrain from naming citizens and name calling when offering any critique.

The County staff will acknowledge each caller, in the order they called in, announce the last 4 digits of the phone number that was used to call in, and will ask the caller to unmute their phone allowing them to comment.